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LOUISIANA STATE RACING COMMISSION
320 North Carrollton Avenue, Suite 2-B, New Orleans 70119-5100 

(504) 483-4000 ● Fax (504) 483-4898

_______________________ 

WARNING NOTICE 

RACING COMMISSION WILL BEGIN 

ENFORCEMENT OF ALBUTEROL 

BAN ON APRIL 17, 2022 

_______________________

The Louisiana State Racing Commission reminds all 

licensees that the Commission approved an Albuterol ban rule 

at its June 17, 2021 meeting at Evangeline Downs. The 

Commission’s Albuterol ban rule was officially published in the 

Louisiana Register on November 20, 2021 in order to put all 

licensees on additional notice. The Commission is giving this 

final notice to all licensees that it will begin enforcing its 

Albuterol ban rule on April 17, 2022. 

RENDERED IN NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA, ON THE 

25TH DAY OF JANUARY, 2022.

__________________________________ 

BENJAMIN J. GUILBEAU, JR., CHAIRMAN 

LOUISIANA STATE RACING COMMISSION 

John Bel Edwards 

Governor 

Benjamin J. Guilbeau, Jr. 

Chairman 

Louis Reine 

First Vice Chairman 

Dr. Patrick Bernard 
Second Vice Chairman 

Commissioners  
Leslie M. Bouie 

Thomas B. Calvert 
Lane T. Cortez 

Donald “Don” Cravins 
Eddie J. Delahoussaye 

K. R. “Ron” Finkelstein, O.D. 
Roy Griggs 

Peter J. Hamilton III 
Mike R. McHalffey 
Deano Thornton 

____ 

Charles A. Gardiner III 
Executive Director 


